
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, July 26
th

: All youth are encouraged to attend the activities at the park. 
 

Please note, there is no Jr. Chi Rho meetings on Wednesday afternoon during the 

summer. 

*************************************************************************** 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL FAMILY COOKOUT 

Everyone is invited to attend the VBS Family Cookout at Marie Hehr Park Sunday,  

July 26
th

 at 5:00 P.M. Meat and drinks will be provided. Please plan to bring a side dish or 

dessert to share. Many of the youth also enjoy bringing their bikes, scooters, soccer balls, 

jump ropes or other outdoor activities to enjoy together. 

 

 

INSTALLATION OF NEW OFFICERS 

Installation of new officers (new Elders and Diaconate) will be held during the 2
nd

 worship 

service Sunday, August 16
th

. A second installation service will be held Sunday, August 23
rd

 

during the 1
st
 worship service for those unable to attend the first one. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES AT MARIE HEHR PARK (Activities begin at 4:00 P.M.) 

August 2. . Corn hole tournament and world’s intergenerational kick-ball game 

       Homemade ice cream and banana splits will be served. Sponsored by  

       Young Disciples Class 

August 9. . Bring a senior night, pot-luck dinner, night of board games. Sponsored 

                                by the Agape Class. 

August 16. . Bring a friend night, pot-luck dinner, Bible charades.  Sponsored by 

                                 the Membership/Evangelism Department. 

August 23 . .Pie auction and hymn sing.  Sponsored by the Worship Department. 

August 30. .“What About the Disciples ?”  Guest speaker, Dave Carr, State Office 

                                  representative, sponsored by the Outreach Department. 

Sept. 6 ….    Labor Day weekend.  No activities. 

Sept 13 . . .   All church picnic. Sponsored by the cabinet. 

 

 

DIACONATE, PLEASE NOTE: 

The new serving schedule for Diaconate is now being put together. If you prefer a certain 

month, please contact the church office as soon as possible.  

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Harrison Memorial: Benny Beagle was admitted last week. 

 

---Harold Light Duckworth sustained a back injury in a fall last week…. DO Burden is 

recuperating from an outpatient procedure….Betty Feeback has pneumonia….   

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

The Florence Family wants to thank everyone for their calls, cards, food and, especially their 

Prayers for Bruce during her illness.  She is home after several days at HMH and St. Joseph 

Hospital.  A new pacemaker has done a remarkable job. God bless each and every one, The 

Church That Gives!        V, Laura Todd, Marty, Rachel and David 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY SUNDAY 

Sunday, August 2
nd

 is Community Pantry Sunday. Our church is asked to donate peanut 

butter and/or crackers. Donations of cash are always helpful to purchase needed food items. 

Please make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 
OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet at 7:00 P.M. Monday, August 3
rd

. All members are asked to be present. 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet at 6:00 P.M. Monday, August 3
rd

. All members are asked to be present. 

 
BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # II will meet Sunday, July 26
th
.  Elders are Larry Carey, Donnie Cooper, Bruce 

Florence, Vicki Northcutt. 

 

Barnabas Team # III will meet Sunday, August 2
nd

 & 9
th
. Elders are Mary Bell, Anna Bishop, Rick 

Dycus and Jack Marsh. 

 

CHURCH SCHOLARSHIP 

Applications for the church scholarship are available in the church office. Forms along with a 

recent transcript with a GPA of 2.5 or more for the semester just completed need to be turned 

into the church office by August 9
th

. 

 

 

TRUSTEE SCHOLARSHIP 

Applications for the Trustee Scholarship (A.T. Arnold Trust, Mary Cassidy Arnold Trust, 

C.B. Slade Trust) are also available in the church office. Those forms also need to be turned 

into the office by August 9
th

. 

 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, July 26
th

 is our Sunday at 

Cedar Ridge Health Campus. 

Please meet at 2:00 P.M. at Cedar 

Ridge for an afternoon of 

fellowship with the residents. 

 
 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the 

church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, 

August 8
th

. If you or someone you 

know has a project, please contact 

Louis Kendall or the church 

office. 
 

 
 

Visit the church website to read the 

recent and archived newsletters and 

listen to the church services: 

www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/ Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

        What a joy it has been this week at the church, Vacation Bible School.  I was 

teasing the leaders last night informing them that Vacation Bible School, used to be for 

two weeks and was held during the day. Rev. Phillip W. Martin writes of his past 

experience with this worthwhile ministry.  Listen to his evaluation: 

    “I didn’t know about the volunteers, but I was exhausted, mentally and 

physically.  That night I called my folks to let them know how it went.  In all honesty, I 

called to let them know how ridiculously hard I had worked and how as a child I never 

realized Vacation Bible School was that draining and, to be totally honest, I expected 

my parents to praise me up one side and down the other.  I was sure they’d think no one 

had ever worked as hard as I did in the V.B.S.  But when I got done with all my 

complaints and embellishments about how grueling it was, how I clearly deserved 

better, my mom’s response was, “So? Well, yeah. Sounds like every V.B.S. I’ve ever 

done.  It was exhausting in the eighties when you were a child.  It’s tiring for the adults, 

but the kids love it.  What did you expect, Phillip?” 

Hard work has been the standard for all the adults this week here at the church.  

But these youngsters have received such caring attention, positive affirmation, and a 

memorable experience that will be long-lasting.  A note of thanks to all who have made 

it possible, especially Lindsey Florence and Becky Northcutt who have directed the 

activities.  Please be present Sunday morning, second service, as the youth will share 

some of the week’s activities.  I also remind you to be a part of the closing exercise on 

Sunday afternoon at Marie Hehr Park at 5:00 P.M. Meat and drinks will be provided, 

please plan to bring a side dish or dessert to share.  
       …………Larry 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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